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3rd May 2023 
 

Dear Parent  
 

On Tuesday 16th May 2023, Year 1 will be Southwark Historical Centre for a local 

history talk.   
 

We will leave school at 9.30am and walk to the Walworth Road returning to school 

before 1.00pm. 
 

Children will need to packed lunch, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts, sweet 

or fizzy/flavoured drinks.  If your child requires a school packed lunch, please return 

the reply slip below no later than 9.30am Friday 5th May 2023.  
 

Please ensure your child wearing sensible walking shoe and is dressed suitably for the 

weather. 

 

  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Rosa Castillo 

Year 1 Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Southwark Historical centre 
 

Dear Rosa 
 

I give permission for my child_________________________ to attend the 

above trip on Tuesday 16th May 2023. 
 

My child requires a school packed lunch                   [ ] 
 

Signed________________________________     Date_______________ 
 

Relationship to child______________________ 
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